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UPCOMING EVENTS: check website for details
www.austchamkorea.org 

      Follow us on    

AUSTCHAM’S COMMUNITY COMMITMENT CONTINUES:  

DownUnder Update 

AustCham over the years has developed a proud tradition 
of providing benefit for its community. This year has been no 
exception as we continue to put both time and money into 
worthwhile projects aimed at delivering tangible benef its 
to those less fortunate. This mindset forms the bedrock of 
AustCham’s Corporate Social  Responsibil it y (CSR) and is 
something that can be seen in the past month’s events. 

On Saturday 3 October AustCham celebrated the 2015 AFL 
Grand Final at the new 3 Alley Pub in Itaewon.  The much 
anticipated clash bet ween the Haw thorn Hawk s and the 
West Coast Eagles turned out to be a very one sided event, 

with the Hawks winning by 46 points.  Irrespective of the 
match, whatever your allegiance, the most pleasing aspect for 
AustCham was the raising of over KRW 700,000. This money 
was raised through a very successful raffle which contained 
some fantastic prizes including cases of beer provided by SAB 
Miller, meat packs provided by MLA, as well as several vouchers 
from 3 Alley. Furthermore, the Commonwealth Chambers’ 
Networking night on 8 October saw AustCham work with the 
British, Canadian, Indian and Kiwi Chambers to raise a further 
sum of over KRW 2.5 Million for the Jeon Jin Sang clinic and 
hospice.



2015 Commonwealth Chambers’ Networking Night
Held on 8 October 2015 at the Waterfall Garden, Grand Hyatt Seoul

The money raised from these raffles will assist AustCham in reaching its 2015 CSR goal of donating KRW 10 million to 
charitable organisations. This large sum points again to the effectiveness of fundraising measures and also highlights the 
generosity of our members who have given both freely of their time and money in the hope of making a difference to the 
lives of the less fortunate.

Our CSR does not, however, stop at fundraising measures, but is also aimed at involving AustCham members in more 
practical activities. On Saturday 17 October, AustCham partnered with the Seoul Housing Welfare Support Organisation to 
do renovations on a house in Song-pa. The mouldy wall paper as well as worn out floor was replaced with new insulation 
and new wallpaper whilst several other minor jobs were also carried out on the day. 

AustCham is continually proud of its CSR and takes its role in the wider Korean community very seriously. However, 
while we have thus far been successful in raising funds for worthy causes, we are always looking for more people to help 
us achieve our CSR goals. We have many upcoming and ongoing activities for people to get involved in including future 
charity raffles at Sundowner events as well as ongoing co-operative measures that AustCham has in place with other 
organisations (The Kiwi and Commonwealth Chambers and ANZA). In turn, we can always use more help and if you’re 
interested, please keep an eye out for further details. We hope to see you soon.  


